
TOWN OF LANCASTER 

PLANNING BOARD 

 

NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING 
June 25, 2018 

 

 

In accordance with the provisions of M.G.L. Chapter 41, Sections 81T and 81U, the Lancaster 

Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Monday, June 25, 2018 at 7:00 PM at the Prescott 

Building, Nashaway Meeting Room at 701 Main Street to act upon the following matter: 

 

The application of Paul and Jeanne Rich (applicant and owner), 281 Mill Street Extension, 

Lancaster, MA, for approval of a Definitive Subdivision Plan, dated May 28, 2018, 

entitled “Definitive Plan of Land Chieftain Way”, being located at 281 Mill Street 

Extension in Lancaster, Massachusetts, which land is identified in the Worcester District 

Registry of Deeds at Book 56724 Page 327, and shown on Lancaster Assessor’s Map 42 as 

Parcels 113.  The Parcels consist of approximately 7.69 acres.  Two (3) new residential 

lots are proposed. 

 

A copy of the petition and accompanying documents are on file at the Community Development 

and Planning Office, Prescott Building, 701 Main Street, Lancaster, MA. The office can be 

reached at 978-365-3326, Extension 1310.   

 

 

Jeanne Rich, Chair 

Lancaster Planning Board 

 

 

 

For publication in The Item on: 

 

Friday, June 8, 2018 

Friday, June 15, 2018 

 

 


